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    COUNCIL BILL 20-0607 – City Streets – Naming an 

    Unnamed alley, located in the rear of 216 East Biddle  

    Street, Mura Alley 

 

 

The Honorable President and  October 14, 2020 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation has no objection to City 

Council Bill #20-0607:  

FOR the purpose of Naming an unnamed alley, located in the rear of 216 East Biddle 

Street, between Hunter Street and Guilford Avenue, Mura Alley.  The bill proposes 

the change for an alley located between the 1200 block of Hunter Street and the 1200 

block of Guilford Avenue. The alley is located within the Mount Vernon Historic 

District and uses a street name that is consistent with other alleys located between 

Preston and Biddle Streets through East Baltimore. 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) finds that the 

proposed name change will not impact any historic buildings. Further, the proposed name is 

already used for other alleys in Baltimore City between Biddle and Preston Streets which run 

at about the same location at blocks 1200 north. 

 

CHAP has reviewed CC Bill 20-05607 at the October 13, 2020 hearing and unanimously 

supports  a finding of no objection to the proposed naming of an unnamed alley, located in the 

rear of 216 Est Biddle Street, between Hunter Street and Guilford Avenue, Mura Alley.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866.  

 

 


